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NORTH SOUTH UNIVERSITY 
 

 

 

Dear All, 

As you know, there have been some incidents over the last couple of days. This is an update of the situation. 

 

 First of all, we were most concern about the well-being of NSU student Shahriar Hasnat TAPU who is 

in the hospital. We are pleased to let you know that he has almost fully recovered and is expected to 

be released anytime. 

 

 With efforts of NSU, several students who were in the custody of law enforcement authorities have all 

been released without any charge. 

 

 As mentioned before there has been settlement of all issues with Bashundhara Group in a tripartite 

meeting including senior officials from Dhaka Metropolitan Police. Since last afternoon the campus 

has been very peaceful. 

 

 North South University is a peace loving, well ordered and a highly civilized Institution. Its staff and 

students believe in settlement of disputes and disagreement in a logical and civilized manner. There is 

no room for violence under any circumstances.  

 

 Accordingly, we strongly urge our students to refrain from any violence under provocation from any 

quarters.  

 

 We would like to further advise that the University will remain closed on Friday & Saturday and 

classes will resume on Sunday, 5
th
 March 2017 as usual. 

 
 

-NSU Authority   
 3 March 2017    
 


